
GROUNDWATER BANKING JOINT POWERS AUTHORITY 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 
 
 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
 
 

The Groundwater Banking Joint Powers Authority regular scheduled 
board meeting for November 06, 2023, has been cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
DECLARATION OF POSTING: I, Megan Misuraca, declare under penalty of perjury, that I am 
employed by the Rosedale-Rio Bravo Water Storage District and I posted the foregoing Notice 
of Cancellation at the District Office on or before November 2, 2023.  I, Kristine Swan, declare 
under penalty of perjury, that I am employed by the Irvine Ranch Water District and I posted the 
foregoing Notice of Cancellation at the District Office on or before November 2, 2023. 


